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Dear student, 
 
We have received your application to study at Sciences Po Lyon as an exchange student for the spring semester of 2020 
(January 6th 2020* – May 29th 2020*) and are pleased to inform you that you have been accepted. Congratulations! 
 
We offer a pre-university module from January 6-17, 2020.  The aim of this module is to help international students get 
familiar with French academic culture, with the working methods and exam formats of our Political Sciences Institute, and 
to help consolidate their language and communication skills. To attend this module, you will have to register by December 
5th, 2019. The registration form will be sent to you in another email. 
                        

− A mandatory information day will take place for all students on Wednesday, January 15th afternoon (time will be 
communicated to you later)  

− Spring semester classes will start on Monday, January 20th and we will no longer be able to register you past 
February 3rd, 2020. If you encounter any kind of delay or difficulty, please notify us immediately. 

     
 
I look forward to welcoming you in Lyon in January and wish you the very best for your preparation. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
                     Aurore PORTET  

Director of International Mobility 
 

 
* The exact dates of semesters are subject to slight changes 
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